
GRAND ROUNDS
The Celebration Continues 

For more information, contact the Foundation at 613-432-4851 ext. 263

Janet Robertson’s daughters, April, Alyssa and Amber, carry on the Celebration of 
Life tradition.

On behalf of the all those who benefit 
from your support the Renfrew Victoria 
Hospital and the Foundation extends their 
thanks! 

The 14th Celebration of Life Day was 
another success and a testament to Janet 
Robertson’s passion for contributing to 
healthcare in her community and to her 
family and supporters for keeping her legacy 
going.

Janet’s daughters took time to visit the 
Digital Mammography suite on Celebration 
of Life Day in a room named in her honour.

“Patients are quick to comment on the 
comfort of furniture and warm atmosphere 
of the waiting room—this would not have 

been possible with the support RVH receives 
from this event,” says Barb Desilets, RVHF 
Executive Director.

The girls confirmed funds raised 
amounted to $23,000.00 that will go to RVH 
Oncology/Mammography, Hospice Renfrew 
and a portion to Physician Recruitment.

This year  an added gift was directed by 
Janet’s Aunt Nellie. Nellie Acres was a local 
farmer and former patient of RVH who 
enjoyed the Healing Garden space and she 
has offered her support to that initiative, 
leaving an estate gift of $10,000.00. 

The RVH Healing Garden is a 3 Phase 
project with Phase I opening in 2015 and 
Phase II in 2017.

Our thanks to  
Celebration of Life partners:


